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Johansen, Dale

From: Leonberger, Bob
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 3:55 PM
To: Johansen, Dale
Subject: FW: GW-2010-0120, Underground Facility Damage Prevention

Attachments: PSC_AGO_DamagePreventionProgram.pdf

PSC_AGO_Damage
PreventionProgra...

-----Original Message-----
From: Joan Gummels [mailto:Joan.Gummels@ago.mo.gov]
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2009 2:46 PM
To: Leonberger, Bob
Cc: Sundermeyer, Susan
Subject: GW-2010-0120, Underground Facility Damage Prevention

I have attached a letter to be considered with the public comments regarding the proposed 
revisions to Chapter 31 regarding the Underground Facility Safety and Damage Prevention 
Act.  A hard copy of the letter will follow by mail.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Thanks, 

Joan

Joan Gummels
Legislative Director
Assistant Attorney General
P.O. Box 899
Jefferson City, MO 65102
(573) 751-1800 tel.
(573) 751-0774 fax
 




